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 The Office Bearers/ Central Committee Members/ State Committee Chiefs 
 A.I.B.R.F 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
                 Re: AIBRF Delegation Meeting Chief Labour Commissioner (Central) 
                        On 8.07.2024 
We wish to inform that today, 08.07.2024 AIBRF delegation consisting of Shri A.K. Bansal, DGS, Shri 
Suresh Sharma, Organizing Secretary, Shri Hari Singh and Shri K. C.  Bhargav, CC Members met the 
Chief Labour Commissioner (Central) , Dr. Onkar Sharma in his office to convey thanks to him for 
supporting AIBRF demand for combined policy for employees and retirees.  
 
PHOTOS OF AIBRF DELEGATION WITH CLC DR. ONKAR SHARMA, RLC SHRI O.P.SINGH & 
ALC SHRI AMRITESH  
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2. The delegation explained to him need to create forum of regular nature at IBA level for retirees 
so they can place their suggestions/ views on their issues before IBA  for consideration which will 
help in better understanding issues/ expectations of 7.5 lakhs bank retires. He was quite positive on 
this issue and asked the officers to examine and take appropriate action on it. 
 
3. The meeting was held in very positive manner.  It may be mentioned that on getting information 
on IBA decision of combined policy for employees and retirees for 2024-25, he expressed desire to 
meet AIBRF Office Bearers. 
 
4. Copy of the letter handed over to CLC on this occasion is enclosed for ready reference. 
 
                                                                 With Warm Greetings, 
 

                                                                                                
Yours Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 
                                                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 
                                                                 

 


